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Aftersales Bulletin 
Cullinan RR31 Rear Brake Lights 
 
DELIVERY STOP – Do not allow vehicles to leave VDC, be retailed or 
delivered to a customer 
 

 
1. Affected Vehicles 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2. Situation 
 
 A Delivery Stop has been issued due to potential issue that has been identified with a limited number of 
vehicles due to an issue concerning the LH and RH Rear Brake Lights.  
Please do not retail any of these vehicles or hand over to a customer. 

 

3. Procedure 
 
 A Service Information bulletin will be published as soon as further details are available. Please do not order 
any parts at this time, as the campaign procedure is still being finalized.  

Vehicles affected by this delivery stoppage must not be delivered to a customer until repairs are completed. 
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4. Contact Information: 

 
If you have further questions please contact your Regional Aftersales Manager (RAM) or your Regional General 
Manager (RGM).   
 
 
 
 
                                                         
 


